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Alumni Club at the Graduation Ceremony 

For the first time, the president of the alumni club has given a speech during the 11th graduation 

ceremony with the aim to encourage the newly graduated students to join the alumni club. Abdulla 

Al Noaimi the president of the Alumni Club thanked the University for their Continuous Support 

and for keeping in touch with the alumni members and encouraged other graduates to be loyal 

members in the club. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Alumni Club Board of Directors 7th Meeting – 3rd Cycle  

 

On November 6, 2018 the Alumni Club Board of Directors conducted a meeting within themselves to 

discuss the achieved goals in the 11th graduation ceremony that covered the club’s president speech, 

introducing themselves to the newly alumni by distributing flyers and increasing the club membership. 

In addition to that, the members discussed the upcoming events which are the alumni yearly meeting, 

graduates and employers meeting (College of Law) that will be held by the beginning of December and 

the idea of having a monthly alumni majlis. The members insisted that they continue the weekly alumni 

article that is published in the university president news digest and the importance of activating the 

alumni Instagram account among a bigger number of alumni.  

 

 

 



  

ASU Job Fair 2019 

 The Career Development and Alumni Affairs Office in the Deanship of Student Affairs organized an 

extremely successful “Job Fair” on Wednesday 10 April 2019 that was under the patronage of Mr. 

Jameel Bin Mohamed Ali Humaidan, the Minister of Labor and Social Development  

The Minister, Mr. Jameel Bin Mohamed Ali Humaidan opened the fair and honored the governmental 

institutions and companies that participated. A great support was apparent throughout the event from 

Professor Waheeb Alkhaja, the Chairman of the Board of trustees, Professor Ghassan Aouad the 

University President, the Vice Presidents, and the Deans.  

Twenty-six Companies participated from both the public and private sector. A large number of students 

who attended the event were very pleased with the job fair that presented to them potential great job 

and training opportunities. A big thanks goes to Ms. Noora Musalam for organizing this big event, 

Deanship of Student Affairs, the Student Council Members and the Alumni Club Board of Directors.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



“How to Market Yourself” Workshop 

On Wednesday 5 December 2018, the Career Development and Alumni Affairs office at the Deanship of 

Student Affairs organized an important workshop called “How to Market Yourself” and was delivered by  

Ms. Maha AlSayed from Tamkeen.  This career development workshop was aimed to prepare our 

graduating students and Alumni job seekers to the world of work. A large number of expected to 

graduate students and alumni attended this very useful and beneficial workshop.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 



 

Meeting with Alumni Club Board of Directors and Student Council Members 

On Thursday 24 January 2019, the Deanship of Student Affairs conducted a meeting with student council 

members and the Alumni Club Board of Directors to discuss the upcoming mutual events between them 

and the Alumni Club Board of Directors.  
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Meeting with Alumni Club Board of Directors 

On Thursday 24 January 2019, the Deanship of Student Affairs organized a meeting with the Alumni Club 

Board of Directors to discuss the club upcoming year plan and events.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Meeting with Injaz Bahrain 

 

Mr. Talal Al Ansari from Injaz Bahrain had a meeting today at ASU with Dr. Faiza Zitouni, Mr. 

Mohamed Najjar and Ms. Noora Musalam of the Deanship of Student Affairs to discuss the 

upcoming programs for the year and promote our student activities. The main programs that 

were discussed were “Head Start”, “Innovation Camp” and “The Company”.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Meeting with Tamkeen  

 

On Wednesday 23 January 2019, the Career Development and the Alumni Affairs Office in the Deanship 

of Student Affairs organized a meeting with Tamkeen to discuss cooperation in different fields that help 

and support students and graduates. Different programs were discussed and clarifications were made 

on certain topics where they could provide training, support projects and conduct workshops. Some of 

Tamkeen programs and workshops were taken into consideration and was added to the Deanship plan. 

Also, to achieve one of the Community Engagement office goals, an initiative was introduced to sign an 

agreement between Tamkeen and ASU as some members from the Community Engagment Office were 

available in the meeting. The meeting was very fruitful and beneficial.  

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Prepare your C.V workshop  

 

On Wednesday 26-6-2019 the career development and alumni affairs office organized a workshop by 

the name of “Prepare you C.V” targeting the expected graduates for the second and summer semester 

2018-2019. 

The workshop was presented by the talented presenter Mr.Mohammed Ali from Tmooh supported by 

Tamkeen and attended by a number of expected graduates for the second and summer semester 2018-

2019 in addition of some students and alumnus. 

Mr.Mohammed managed to present an interactive workshop where the attendees worked together as 

groups to come out with the dos and don’ts  in writing an effective and informative C.V, the workshop 

started at 4:00pm till 8:00 pm at the training center at ASU campus where Dr.Hashem Al Maslamani the 

acting assistant of the dean of student affairs and Ms.Noora Musalam Manager of career development 

and alumni affairs attended and participated in giving important tips for the attendees. 

The workshop was interactive and full of advices for writing a perfect C.V showing some examples and 

demonstrating practical examples and answering the attendees’ inquiries, at the end of the workshop 

certificates of attending were handed to the participates in addition of honoring the workshop speaker 

by Dr.Hashem and Ms.Noora. 

 

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


